
 

  
Public Consultation 

South Humber Bank Energy Centre Project 
EP Waste Management Ltd (EPWM), a subsidiary of EP UK Investments Limited, is proposing 
to apply for consent to develop an energy from waste (EfW) power station with a gross 
electrical output of up to 95 megawatts (MW) on land at the South Humber Bank Power Station 
Site, South Marsh Road, near Stallingborough in North East Lincolnshire (the Site). 
 
Planning permission has already been granted by North East Lincolnshire Council for an EfW 
power station with a gross electrical output of up to 49.9 MW at the Site.  However, since the 
permission was granted, EPWM has been assessing potential opportunities to improve the 
efficiency of the proposed power station to achieve an increased electrical output.  
 
EPWM will be holding a number of public consultation events within the vicinity of the Site 
during the week of 11 November 2019.  The events will provide further information on the 
latest proposals for the Site and provide an opportunity to meet members of the Project team, 
ask questions, discuss the proposals, and provide comments.  Details of the events are 
provided below: 
 
DATE  VENUE NAME AND ADDRESS TIME 

12/11/2019 Europarc Innovation Centre, Grimsby 12:30pm - 5:15pm 

13/11/2019 Stallingborough Village Hall, Stallingborough 1:15pm - 5:30pm 

14/11/2019 Healing Manor Hotel, Healing 2:30pm - 8pm 

 
If you are unable to attend any of the above events you will be able to find out further 
information on SHBEC, view the consultation documents and make comments by 
accessing the Project website: https://www.shbenergycentre.co.uk/ 
 
Any questions should be directed to consultation@shbenergycentre.co.uk 

https://www.shbenergycentre.co.uk/
mailto:consultation@shbenergycentre.co.uk

